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At Woodstock Residential Care Home we celebrated two more 'Employees of the Month' last week.

 

Leah McColl and Sarah McGillivray, both Unit Managers, were recognised for their exceptional work and support with our

Community GP Surgery.

Both ladies were awarded with a special certificate for all their efforts; Leah also received chocolates and Sarah was presented

with flowers.

Huge congratulations to them both!

 

 

 


